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RES. NO.
2011-03

SUBJECT: Health Savings Accounts
SUBMITTED BY: Ohio Osteopathic Association Board of Trustees

REFERRED TO:

RESOLVED, THAT THE FOLLOWING POLICY STATEMENT BE DELETED:

RECOMMENDED: This resolution was taken to the AOA House of Delegates,
where it was referred to the Council on Federal Health Programs for a report prior
to the 2007 AOA annual meeting. The AOA has the lead responsibility to address
federal legislation.



